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 Happy November Lake Ann Elementary Families!
     Even though the weather keeps changing on us 
and our beautiful fall foliage has turned into a bit of 
rain, and even snow lately, the academic process is 
staying consistent here at Lake Ann Elementary. 
Educators and students are continuing to work hard 
each and every day, focusing on class lessons, 
providing Tier 2 supports, and meeting learners 
where they are in order to best serve them in the 
classroom. 
     November brings about time for us to remember 
that we are an educational community that strives 
to serve our students with the highest caliber of 
academic, social-emotional, and resource supports 
in order to develop our students and to best 
prepare them to become contributing members of 
their communities. We are thankful for the 
opportunity to be a part of this important time in 
your child’s life.
     Not only do we take your child’s academic 
progress seriously, we also are committed to the 
social and emotional growth of all of our students 
here within the Benzie Central Schools. Your child 
has ample opportunities to fine tune their skills in: 
self-awareness, self-management, responsible 
decision making, relationship skills, and social-
awareness through daily lessons within our 
districtwide curriculum titled Move This World. 
These lessons are also translated into our building 
level Positive Behavioral Intervention and Support 
recognition system of Caught You Being Great! We 
are thankful for these opportunities to help develop 
your child into a well-rounded individual!  

       Your partner in education,
Rachel Anderson, Lake Ann Elementary Principal

      NOVEMBER CALENDAR

Fri. Nov. 4th                Ist Marking Period Ends

Sun. Nov.6th Daylight Savings
         
Tues. Nov. 15th          Picture Retakes 

Wed Nov 23                Half Day 11:55
                                    Caught You Being Great!  
                                    November Assembly              
Thurs. Nov. 24th  No School

Thanksgiving Break      
Begins

Fri. Nov. 25th                No School

Mon. Nov. 28th             School resumes, full day

REMEMBER –
EVERY Full DAY FRIDAY IS POPCORN FRIDAY

Crystal Mountain Ski Program
The School program season pass 
gives students access to weekly 
skiing/snowboarding lessons at 
Crystal Mountain. Lake Ann’s ski 
night will be Wednesday nights 
beginning January 11. Students 
who participated last year may 
begin January 4th to have their skill 
assessment completed early. If you 
are interested in participating in this 
program please contact Mrs. 
Nowak at 
nowakr@benzieschools.net 
The registration deadline is 
Wednesday, November 30. 



 Lake Ann Elementary 
Mission Statement

The mission of the Lake Ann Elementary School is to create a positive, safe, and
caring environment that promotes high levels of academic performance, builds

personal responsibility, develops cooperation and fosters an appreciation
of learning within members of our school community.

Craft Show
December 10th 

At Lake Ann Elementary

This is a craft show that raises 
money to support a Benzie Central 
Scholarship, called “The Promise 
Scholarship”. All of the profit from 
the booth rental contributes to the 
scholarship. 
There are still spots available. 
Please contact Melissa Burch at 
burchm@benzieschools.net for an 
application. 
                

Benzie Boys Basketball
 3rd - 6th grade

Attention parents:
If your son wants to participate in 
basketball this winter please fill 

out a form from school and hand it 
back into the school office by 

November 18th.

It is getting colder!
Please remember that we are moving into 
the winter months. All kids need to have 

winter coats, hats, gloves, snow pants, and 
boots to go outside and play! (please put 

names on all items)

Picking up students

Please remember that when you are 
picking up your student early, that you 
are here to pick up no later than 3:30. 
We ask this for the safety of staff and 

students. If your student is going 
home differently than normal. Please 

call and let the office know before 3:30 
so we can make sure to get your 

student in the correct line or on the 
bus.



                             


